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From The FIA Stewards Communication N° 01
To All Concerned Date 12 September 2021

Time 11:00

The Stewards are aware that Team Lion Truck Racing, driver Mr. Anthony Janiec, St.No. 66 has
submitted an entry to the FIA for the 2021 ETRC season.

Team Lion Truck did not appear at the event in Zolder (BEL), information was given only to the
promoter, not to the Stewards or the FIA.

This is an alleged breach of Art 6.1.7 of the SR for the 2021 ETRC.

As the Stewards have no further information at the moment, they put the matter under investigation, ask
the parties for further information and pass the matter on to the Stewards of the next event for decision.

Walter Jobst Matthew Norman = Leo Suetens

FIA Steward (Chairman) FIA Steward * ASN Steward

Copy to: The Competitor
The FIA Race Director
The Clerk of the Course
The Technical Delegate
The Secretary of the Competition
The Press Delegate
The Timekeepers
The Official Notice Board
The Promoter Office
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